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This year, the Canadian Legal Lexpert® Directory increased the number of 
Lenczner Slaght lawyers ranked among the best in Canada to 23, up from 20 in 
2015.  
 
“This recognition of 23 Lenczner Slaght lawyers results from both  their 
extensive courtroom experience and their skill at resolving disputes effectively,” 
managing partner Peter Griffin said. 
 
Lenczner Slaght is at the centre of the Lexpert Bull’s Eye for Litigation and 
Commercial Litigation. The Bull’s Eye is Lexpert’s highest ranking for a 
litigation practice.  
 
The 23 ranked lawyers are recognized for their expertise in Arbitration, Class 
Actions, Commercial Insurance Litigation, Corporate/Commercial Litigation, 
Defamation, Directors’/Officers’ Liability Litigation, Insolvency Litigation, 
Intellectual Property Litigation, Medical Negligence (representing defendants), 
Product Liability, Professional Liability, Public Litigation, and Securities 
Litigation. 
 
Lenczner Slaght Ranked Lawyers 
 
· Ian Binnie C.C., 

Q.C. 
· Alan J. Lenczner, 

Q.C. 
· Ronald G. Slaght 
· Michael E. Royce 
· Glenn Smith 
· Peter Griffin  
· Tom Curry 

· William C. 
McDowell 

· Marguerite Ethier 
· Peter Osborne 
· Anne E. Posno 
· Shara Roy 
· Andrew Skodyn 
· Lawrence E. 

Thacker 
 

· Risa M. Kirshblum 
· Mark Veneziano 
· Nina Bombier 
· Monique Jilesen 
· Eli S. Lederman 
· Matthew Sammon 
· Rebecca Jones 
· Dena Varah  
· Jaan Lilles

About Lexpert 
The Canadian Legal Lexpert Directory is an annual ranking of Canadian lawyers 
in 64 practice areas, based on peer review surveys plus personal interviews with 
senior members of the profession. 
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Recognized as Canada’s leading litigation practice, Lenczner Slaght has 
successfully represented clients’ interests in complex, high-profile cases across 
the country. The firm’s lawyers are distinguished by their depth of courtroom 
experience. They appear regularly at all levels of the federal and provincial 
courts and before professional and regulatory tribunals, and in mediation and 
arbitration proceedings. Lenczner Slaght is known for its wealth of talent: the 
firm’s partners, ranked among the best of their peers nationally, lead a 
recruitment and mentoring program that attracts gifted litigators committed to 
upholding the highest professional standards.  

From commercial disputes, class actions and cross-border disputes to 
administrative law and professional regulation, Lenczner Slaght brings expert 
strategy – backed by rigorous research, skilled data management and solid 
administrative support – to demanding cases in all areas of litigation. Founded in 
1992, the Toronto-based firm has a diverse roster of clients that ranges from 
individuals and small businesses, to large and multinational companies, to 
professional associations and regulatory bodies. The firm’s 49 lawyers are 
focused exclusively on litigation. 

For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact: 
 
Nick Prospero 
Coordinator, Marketing and Business Development 
416-865-9500 ext 315 
nprospero@litigate.com  
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